
Thank you all for an amazing 2024-2035 year!  I am sad to say that this will be my last report for the 
year as all of the Scholarship opportunities are now closed and finalized.   
 
There were no entries for the Young American Patriotic Creative Art Scholarships, so nothing was sent 
to National Headquarters.   
 
It has been great hearing / reading about all of the things your Auxiliaries have accomplished 
throughout the year!  You have all done an outstanding job promoting everything and worked super 
hard.  Just know that your work and dedication does not go unnoticed.  I can’t wait to present awards 
at the State Convention that will be in Pierre from June 19-22, 2025!  See you there!!! 
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